Having trouble viewing this email? View this email on the web.

PESTREET MARGOLIS FAMILY CENTER

A Community Health, Education, and Recreation Resource of California Hospital Medical Center

November 2017

The Art of Hope Street

In collaboration with an array of community partners and volunteers, Hope Street Margolis Family Center offers creative arts programming to support the healthy development of its children and youth. Thanks to dedicated and talented instructors, and generous donor support, visual and performing arts classes encourage children to expand their world view and express themselves creatively.





Art project teaches students how it feels to be physically challenged.

Ask any Hope Street student who's tried to create a self- portrait using pencils and brushes attached to a long stick and they'll tell you, "It's hard!" In a recent art project, Hope Street Students experienced what it's like to be physically challenged when they had to hold a stick at the very top while sitting in a chair with art paper taped to the floor. The resulting artwork depicted the challenges they faced.



Hope Street students perform one of three dances they choreographed themselves with assistance from Invertigo Dance Theatre.

Dance classes, including ballet, contemporary and hip-hop, are offered twice per week through partnerships with Invertigo Dance Theatre and Angelica Center for the Arts, which also teaches theatre to Hope Street Kids.

Above, Hope Street Students participated in Invertigo Dance Theater's 10th anniversary performance where their talents were showcased on a professional dance stage in front of a live audience of cheering family and friends.

Every week Thiago Winterstein, who comes to us from The Young Musicians Foundation, teaches music to Hope Street students. Thiago combines his degree in psychology with his passion for engaging youth in the joy of music. Tiago incorporates bilingual learning, physical well-being and music appreciation for Hope Street's students of all ages.







Thiago Winterstein brings the joy of music to Hope Street's three child education centers and its after-school program.

Donor Profile: Operation School Bell







Operation School Bell Chair Kathy Russell (C) with member Susan Harmon (L) and OSB Anne BanningChair, Kiel FitzGerald, delivered to Hope Street 230 backpacks filled with new school clothing and other items. Hope Street staff and students helped sort the packs for distribution.

On Tuesday, October 24th, eight Anne Banning Auxiliary volunteers from Operation School Bell (OSB) came to Hope Street to measure clothing and shoe sizes for over 200 children. Operation School Bell, a program of the Assistance League of Los Angeles, provides underserved elementary school children in LA Unified School District (LAUSD) with new school clothes, enhancing their self-esteem and their readiness to learn. After taking measurements, volunteers returned to OSB's headquarters to sort and pack shirts, jumpers, pants, shorts, shoes and hygiene kits into new backpacks, which were distributed to Hope Street on November 20th. We're so appreciative of this amazing resource focused on the needs of our families-- thank you Operation School Bell!

Hope Street Happenings

Please Join Us For A Pre-Noel at Knoll's Cocktail Party to Benefit Hope Street Margolis Family Center



Thursday, November 30 5:30pm - 8:30pm

Please RSVP by November 20

Knoll Showroom 555 W 5th Street, Suite 2900 Los Angeles, CA 90013

View Parking Instructions

For more info Mary Fagnano Hope Street Margolis Family Center Development Officer 213.742.5869 Mary.fagnano@dignityhealth.org

Extended deadline for those receiving this e-newsletter is November 22

All attendees must RSVP to be admitted to the 29th floor.

Giving Tuesday

Tuesday, November 28th is "Giving Tuesday", a global giving movement which encourages corporations and individuals to donate time, money or goods to nonprofit organizations. You can support Hope Street Margolis Family Center with the "Gift of Literacy" this holiday season by supporting the purchase of books for children enrolled in our programs. Keep an eye out next week for our "Giving Tuesday" email.



SAVE THE DATE CIRCLE OF HOPE CHAMPIONS FOR CHILDREN LUNCHEON

HOPESTREET

Hope Street Margolis Family Center's annual Circle of Hope Champions for Children Luncheon is Thursday, February 1, 2018. All proceeds support Hope Street's after-school and wellness programs. Be sure to get your table sponsorship requests, tribute journal ads, and individual seat tickets confirmed soon. This event sells out every year. Please Contact Mary Fagnano, Hope Street Margolis Family Center Development Officer at 213.742 5869 or mary.fagnano@dignityhealth.org

DONATE NOW

100% of donations go to support Hope Street's programs that serve children and families in downtown Los Angeles Connect with us:



Want to see Hope Street in Action?





Privacy Policy/Email Preference

Mary Fagnano, Development Officer Hope Street Margolis Family Center 1401 S. Grand Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90015 Mary.Fagnano@dignityhealth.org

(213)742-5869